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Dear Colleague, 

UKL 13758.2 - Meter Pulse Value Amendment 
SPAA Change Proposal CP 06/052 has requested the removal of the Pulse Value from the Meter 
Models and the Shadow Log tables in the MDD documentation and to change the optionality within 
the flow definitions of the Pulse Value attribute. 

The optionality of the Pulse Value attribute within the JOB and UPD format definitions is set to 
'Optional'.  The Pulse Value attribute description in the JOB flow currently reads "The attribute is 
not relevant to this flow as per RGMA". The intention is to amend the Pulse Value attribute 
description within the JOB format to "The number of units that pulse value represents. Allowable 
values:  .01, .1, 0, 1, 10, 100, 1000, 10000." to ensure consistency with the 'O' optionality and with 
the Pulse Value description in the UPD.   

No changes are required to the UPD flows. 

The proposed amendment to the validation of the Pulse Value attribute within the ONJOB & 
ONUPD flows is captured in the attached Business Rules document. 

It is proposed that this change to the validation is implemented in the November 2006 release, 
which would require UKLink Committee meeting to agree to a reduced notice period.  In 
requesting this implementation date, it is my view, that if Users wish to do so, they may implement 
this change at a date later than November, as changes to the file format simply gives Users the 
option to provide an additional value.  Specific comments on this approach are invited. 

Should you wish to provide any representations on this matter, please provide these 
touklink@xoserve.com no later than Friday 25th August 2006.Regards 

David Addison 
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